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Monday March 2nd    Quarterly Meeting 

Need to find a new bank bc Frost is starting to charge a monthly fee of $5, that will be $60 by 
the end of the year, that is 5 blankets.
Have not talked to Rainbow Station about doing a drive, will do so later in the summer
Starting this year, we are going to give blankets to haven for hope in addition to SAMMs 
Ministry, want to expand to shelters and reach more kids.
Since we have some funds, we will buy and make blankets sooner this year, plan our time 
better.
Will also talk to mrs vogal abt next year and stone oak, see how Stone Oak Elementary can 
help, probably student council.
Slow season right now, will make plans for summer activities and take advantage of the pace.

Next meeting in Second Quarter to see how much we've advanced. 


